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Raffle Agreement 
 
Thank you for your interest in participating in a Brown County United Way raffle. It is important to note 
that a raffle is a game of chance, purchasing a ticket (or tickets) does not guarantee a return. The 
cost of raffle tickets is not tax deductible. Please read the guidelines below set forth by the Office of 
Charitable Gaming, sign and return to the Brown County United Way. 

 
When a raffle is held, all Brown County United Way volunteers must agree to the following: 

 

• All raffle events are sponsored by the Brown County United Way—exclusive holder of the raffle 
license. 

• Brown County United Way has complete oversight of the raffle. 

• All supporting documentation is the property of and retained by the Brown County United Way. 

• All raffle tickets must conform to Brown County United Way and State of Wisconsin standards 
(please see attached “Legal Requirements for Raffles in Wisconsin”). 

• Raffle tickets and sales must not be tied to pledge amounts. 

• Raffle license is not transferable—the license holder must conduct the raffle. 

• Companies may donate prizes to the Brown County United Way raffle; however, no corporate 
sponsor names or logos may appear on the ticket. 

• Companies that have the capability to print raffle tickets for use in a Brown County United raffle 
may do so. 

 

The following information must be provided to the Brown County United Way one calendar week 
following the prize drawing: 

 
• Total dollars raised from raffle ticket sales 

• Total expenses subtracted (if applicable) 

• Net total dollars raised from raffle 

• A list of all prize winners’ names, addresses, prizes won and the value of each prize for all 
prizes that are valued at $100 or more 

 

 

Volunteer Signature Date 
 
 

 

Organization/Company 
 
Please return to: 
Harrison Thiry 
Brown County United Way Phone: 593-4782 
P.O. Box 1593 
Green Bay, WI 54301-1593 harrison@browncountyunitedway.org 

mailto:stevez@browncountyunitedway.org

